Missouri Department of Transportation



Pete K. Rahn, Director

105 West Capitol Avenue P.O. Box 270 Jefferson City, MO 65102 (573) 751-2551 Fax (573) 751-6555 www.modot.state.mo.us

February 27, 2006

Dear Consultant:

It has come to my attention that due to a problem with our email, some of the consultants on our distribution list were not informed that the February 10, 2006 Consultant Solicitation Letter had been posted to the MoDOT web site. Because of this, the date for submission has been extended. We request all letters be received by **4:00 pm, March 7, 2006** at the appropriate office.

Please refer to the original solicitation for project and contact information. It may be found at:

http://www.modot.org/business/consultant_resources/documents/ConsultantSolicitation2-10-06.pdf

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Melischfrohn- P.E.

Respectfully,

Melissa A. Anderson, P.E.

Consultant Manager